
Dear SPE Thermoforming Division Members, 

It is time for the Thermoforming Division to hold elections for its  
Board of Directors. These elections are unpaid volunteer positions and are open to 
all members of the Thermoforming Division.  

What does the Board do?  

First and foremost, we promote our industry. You will need to attend our three 
yearly board meetings that are held across the U.S. We actively challenge 
ourselves and colleges to advance the thermoforming process.  We educate our 
members with workshops and technical articles presented during our conference 
and published in our award-winning magazine, SPE Thermoforming QuarterlyÒ.  We 
engage schools by awarding scholarships and grants and creating innovative 
challenges like our RC Car Race and Design Competition. We connect and 
network with those in our global industry to keep up to date on markets, new 
technologies and opportunities to fulfill our mission. 

If you are interested in becoming a Thermoforming Division Board Member, please 
contact me. You will need to send a short biography, high-res. photo (jpeg format 
preferred) and a letter stating your desire to serve on the Thermoforming Board by 
January 15th. 

Laura Pichon 
Nominating and Membership Committee Chair 
SPE Thermoforming Division 
lpichon@extechplastics.com  
Tel: 847-829-8124 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


